SHEILA DIXON FREDERICK H. BEALEFELD, llI
Mayor Police Commissioner

December 23, 2008

TO: The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400 City Hall
Attn. Karen Randle

e
FROM: James H. Green, Deputy Legal Counsel
Baltimore Police Department

RE: City Council Bill No. 08-0256- Ticket Sales-Public Carriers

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed and supports City Council
Bill No. 08-0256-Ticket Sales-Public Carriers. The bill repeals several obsolete provisions
related to transactions involving certain tickets, reservations, or passenger accommodations
issued by railroads or other public carriers.

Because the legislation either repeals obsolete provisions in Article 19-Police
Ordinances and/or the conduct is otherwise governed by the State of Maryland, the BPD has no
objections to its passage. Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this legislation.

T Frederick H. Bealefeld II1, Police Commissioner, BPD
Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
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